
Project Update: July 2007 

 

I was awarded the 3rd Prize for the best student oral presentation during the 21st 

Annual Meeting of the Society for Conservation Biology, held in Port Elizabeth, South 

Africa between 1st- 5th July 07. 

 

The paper I presented was entitled: Do Freshwater and Terrestrial Priorities Overlap in 

Conservation Assessments? 


